
 21st September 2020               Term 3 Week 10 

Kia	ora	whānau,	

We	are	coming	to	the	end	of	another	
term,	and	everyone	is	ready	for	a				

well-deserved	break!	

The	good	news	for	our	students	is	that	
it	starts	a	day	early.	

Thursday 
24th September 

Last day 
of term 

TEACHER ONLY DAY 
Friday 25th September 

First day of  
Term 4 
Monday 

12th October 
Our students will be 

bringing their Duffy Books 
home this week, thanks to 

our sponsor  

If	you	need	childcare	over	the	
school	holidays	contact							
Kapai	Kids	Kawerau.	

They	are	also	available	for	
afterschool	care	during	term	

time.	

Enjoy	your	time	off,	and	we	will	
see	you	Term	4.	

Happy Holidays!! 


